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NOTICE OF SIGNIFICANT LICENSEE MEETING

Nebraska Public Power District
Cooper Nuclear Station

50-298

April 20, 1988, 9:00 a.m,

Cooper Nuclear Station, Brownville, Nebraska

A SALP management meeting to discuss the assessment for
Cooper Nuclear Station for the period August 1, 1986
through January 31, 1988,

J. Montgomery, Deputy Regional Administrator

L. Callan, Director, Division of Reactor Projects

J. Milhoan, Director Division of Reactor Safety

R. Hall, Deputy Director, Division of Radiation Safety
and Safequards

E. Holler, Chief, Projects Section C

W. Bennett, Senior Resident Inspector

W. Long, Project Manager, NRR

E. Plettner, Resiuent Inspector

H. G. Parris, Vice President, Production

. G. Kuncl, Manager, duclear Power Group

G. R. Horn, Division Managar, Nuclear Operations

G. A. Trevors, Manager, Nuclear Support

R, E. Wilbur, Division Manager, Nuclear Engineering and
Construction

V. L. Wolstenholm, Division Manager, Quality Assurance

K. C. Walden, Nuclear Licensing and Safety Manager

Attendance by NRC personnel at the NRC/licensee meeting should be made
known by 4:00 p.m, (CST) on April 18, 1988, via telephone call to E. Holler
(FTS 728-8287).
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E. Holler, Chief
Project Section C
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